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Issue 3 December 2016 

The Guiding year is 
up and in full swing.  
All units have had 
many meetings, 
enrolments and 
most of all fun.  
Here is what the 
Cambrian Area 
Districts have been 
up to. 

Flin Flon 
 

Guides had a Guide and Dad 
night.  They built birdhouses 

and painted them. 

 
Brownies and Guides had a 

Halloween Themed 
Enrolment Ceremony. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Brownies Learning about 
pottery – Special Guest 

Melanie Rodabaugh who 
does pottery 

 
 

District Christmas Party 
everyone brought something 
to donate to The Women’s 

Safe Haven 

 

 
Gillam 

(No photos available at time 
of printing) 

 

Snow Lake 
Police Station Visit 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

Enrolment 

 
Singing 

 
 

Thompson 
Sleepover 

 
Fire Station Visit 
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Pathfinders knitting and 
crocheting for “Warm your 

Heart make a Scarf.” 

 
 
 

One of Thompsons’ new 
Units 

 
 

The Pas 

 
Girl Guides of Canada-The 

Pas District are recognized for 
the Community Recognition 

award.  Active since the 
1930’s in The Pas, the Girl 

Guides are one of the longest 
running youth groups in The 

Pas.  With over 100 
members, the organization is 
strong as ever.  ‘My daughter 

has belonged to the 
organization for the past five 
years and they have given her 
courage and strength to face 
any challenges she may come 

upon in her life to this point 
and values to believe in 

herself,” stated one the many 
who supported the 

nomination. 
 

Everyone donated food for 
the base, Guide units made 

scarves and toques and 
Pathfinders made mitts 

 
Brownies Enrollment 

 
Brownies filling boxes for 
Operation Christmas Child 

 

Brownies making scarves 
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Dauphin Mall 
Sleepover 

Girl Guide Members from 
The Pas and Flin Flon took 
part in the annual Dauphin 
Mall Sleepover October 15-
16, 2016.  Fun was had by 

everyone 
 

The girls on the bus 

 
 

Everything all set  
up for sleeping. 

 
 
Group Photo 

 
 

Waiting for the bus 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

A Halloween decoration we 
found in the Haunted House. 

 
 

They also had a photo op for 
everyone to get their photos 
taken with.  Here is mine.  All 

the girls and leaders that 
went got their photo taken in 

front of this. 
 

 

 
 
 
 

Guiding Mosaic 
2016 

 
July 2016 Girls from our 

Cambrian Area took part in 
Guiding Mosaic in Sylvan 

Lake, AB – July 8-16, 2016.  
The first and last day we 
had sun and every day in 
between was full of rain.  

The girls and leaders had a 
great time.  It was a great 

experience had by all. Even 
with all the rain and the 

lighting and winds, we all 
survived and had a great 

time.  The girls took part in 
a service project called 

“Where’s my Blankie”, we 
had a day away from camp 

where we went to West 
Edmonton Mall for the day 

and enjoyed the water 
park there, as well as got a 
little shopping done.  The 

girls took part in water 
front activities such as 

sailing, canoeing, kayaking 
to name a few, they made 

chain link bracelets, did rug 
art, learned how to use a 
GPS, sang songs learned 

how to work together.  We 
leaders also took part in 
some adult sessions.  We 
learned how to arm knit, 

make a scrap book to 
name a few things. 
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Here are some pictures 
from our adventure. 

 
 
 

Manitoba Group Photo.   
This is a group photo of all 
the Manitoba patrols that 

went to GM.  We are in the 
Edmonton Airport waiting for 
our buses to take us to camp. 

 

 
 

Arriving at Camp after an 
already long day 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Group selfie at 
International Night 

 
 

Guider Emily in the  
Dragon Boat 

 
 

Paige in her big canoe 

 
 
 

Home Sweet Home 

 
 

 
Leader picture.  We took one 

every day!! 

 
 

Leaders packing up their 
gear! 

 
 

The girls playing games in the 
commons area. 
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The commons was the 
central area.  Here you 
could get postcards to 

send home, you could visit 
with the artist of the day, 
there was also an area for 

phone charging, which was 
always busy.  There was 

also an internet café that 
anyone could use.  You had 
to pay using GM bucks that 

you could also purchase. 
This area they had blow-up 

slides and activities 
throughout the week, all 
different.  This was also 

just across from the main 
stage where the opening 
and closing ceremonies 
and international night 

took place.  By the end of 
the week it was just a big 
mud slide where actually 
some girls (not our girls) 
covered themselves in 
garbage bags and slid 

down the hill.  As you can 
see from the next photo no 

one could sit, everyone 
had to stand…to muddy.  

Hence the name  
MUDSAIC 2016 

 

 
3rd Manitoba included 
Nadine Vokey, Emily 

Pruder from Thompson, 

Nikki Rosenberger from 
Flin Flon, girls were  

Emily Penney, Eden Morris, 
Amelia Yaciuk, Brittany 
Bedford, Haylee Dallas, 
Paige Kirby-McDougall, 

Rebekah Hewitson, Janelle 
Clouston, Arianna Vokey, 
Kira Milligan and Madison 

Andrews. 

 
Provincial Event 

As some of you may know, 
there is a provincial event 

in the works to being 
planning.   

Nikki Rosenberger is 
spearheading this great 
event.  They have some 

help but are always looking 
for more.  If you can help 
out please contact Nikki.  
Paperwork has been sent 
in we are just waiting on 
pins and needles for an 

answer.  We are hoping to 
have the event June 24-25 

2017.   

Leader Spotlight 
Mary Beaudry 

 
My name is Mary Beaudry.  

I am married to a 
wonderful man Hector, we 

have been married 11 
years this summer and 

together 18 years. I am a 
nurse, working with people 
with addictions. I am born 
and raised in Thompson 

but did live in The Pas as a 
teenager.  

 
I have been in guiding for 
13 years. I am currently a 
leader in the Thompson 
Guide unit. I took a break 
for a few years but now I'm 
back. I was a Brownie, 
Guide, Pathfinder, Junior 
leader and now a leader. I 
enjoy making a difference 
in the young girls’ lives.  

 
Memorable moment 

would be the honour guard 
at Relay For Life, after 

losing my grandmother to 
cancer in March and my 
mother in law fighting 

cancer at the time of this 
event, it was very 

meaningful to be part of 
that event with Nadine and 

a few of the girls. 

 


